
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
August 14, 2018 

 
 
 

Good Afternoon, 

 

I hope that everyone is having a great summer and that you are as excited as I am that the new 

school year is less than a month away.  Last night the Board of Education accepted the 

resignation of Dr. Ross Kasun effective 8/31/2018.   Dr. Kasun has had numerous 

accomplishments during his tenure with our district, most significantly being named 2017 New 

Jersey Superintendent of the Year by NJASA.  His vision of personalized learning and allowing 

students to be the leaders of their own learning are cornerstones of his vision and something that 

will be remembered in our district for years to come.  We wish Dr. Kasun the best of luck in 

Lawrence Township and know that his vision will serve them well. 

 

The Board of Education also appointed Neal Dickstein as Interim Superintendent effective 

8/27/2018.  Mr. Dickstein has been an Assistant Superintendent since 2008.  We will begin the 

search process for Superintendent as expeditiously as possible while taking the time to ensure 

that we have located and identified the right candidate to move our district forward.  We know 

that during this time Mr. Dickstein as well as the other administrators are well prepared to begin 

the 2018-2019 school year and make sure that it is a true success. 

 

During this transition, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to me at 

jlevy@freeholdtwp.k12.nj.us or to Mr. Dickstein at ndickstein@freeholdtwp.k12.nj.us. 

 

Enjoy the rest of your summer and we look forward to seeing you in September! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jason L. Levy 

President, Freehold Township Board of Education 
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 “...preparing all students to 

be responsible citizens and 

life long learners.” 
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